
Moorlands Junior School Newsletter   

26th January 2018 

Crucial Crew 

Year six children will be visiting Crucial Crew on Monday 

morning to learn about personal safety. Please ensure that 

permission letters are returned to school and that asthma 

inhalers are in school. 

The children will return to school in time for lunch. 

Assemblies 

Class assemblies for this term: 

2nd February: 4DK 

9th February: 5L 

23rd February: 6C 

Thursday 1st March: 5GT (World Book Day) 

9th March: 3C 

16th March: 6G 

23rd March: Easter Service 

Wednesday 28th March: Easter fun assembly 

Unless stated, assemblies are on a Friday morning at 

9.10am. 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 29th January: Year 6 children to visit Crucial Crew 

Tuesday 30th January: Open Morning for Templemoor 

reception and nursery parents 

Thursday 1st February: Open Morning for year 2 parents 

Friday 9th February: finish for half term 

Big Worker of the Week 

 

 

Stars of the Week 

 
3C Elliott Hughes 

3P Shay Beckford 

4C Jamie Hanson 

4DK Greeshma Vedala 

WN Regan Hulse 

5GT Molly Walker 

5L Akshayar Shankar 

6C James Miller 

6G Brayden Ross 

3C Gracie McNulty 

3P Abigail Brady 

4C Charlie Marson  

4DK Ben Conway 

WN Imogen Cundick 

5GT Leondardo Harries 

5L Isabelle Hocking 

6C Phoebe O’Keefe 

6G Charlie Campbell 

Did you know that we have a Facebook and Twitter page? 

Follow us on @MJSSale and like our Moorlands Junior School Facebook page. 



Assemblies 

Well done to WN who led our assembly this morning. 

They did a fabulous job!  

Letters home this week: 

4DK and WN (yr4) swimming 

letter 

Climbing team letter 

Orchestra subscription letter 

Open Mornings 

We have been holding open mornings throughout the 

school year to give prospective parents a taster of our 

school.  

We have two upcoming events: 

Reception and nursery parents: Tuesday 30th January 

Year 2 parents: Thursday 1st February 

Be sure to spread the word! 

Humanities Week 

We’ve all had a great time during humanities week, learning 

all about the Stone Age, Egyptians, Greeks and Mayans.  

It was great to see so many of you at our open afternoon 

which gave the children the chance to tell you all about their 

learning. 

Book Amnesty 

We are in the process of updating our stock lists of the 

books we have in school. In order to do this we are asking     

children to bring in their colour banded reading books for 

over half term. 

Also, if you have any other school books lying around at 

home, please can you bring them back to school.  

Brownie Fair 

The Brownies will be running their own fair this half term on the 6th February (6.30pm-7.30pm) to raise money for 
our local unit. All are welcome to come along and have a go at games and look around at the stalls the girls have 
set up. There will be a teddy tombola, raffle, cakes/biscuits and lots of games for everyone to enjoy, so please 
come along and show your support. 
Also we are looking for any donations for our raffle, do you have any unwanted Christmas presents or anything that 
could be used as a prize? Please let me know and I will be happy to arrange collection - 
Claire.ryan@siemens.com 

07889865901  

Auction of Promises 

In the week since we launched our appeal for donations 

for our auction we have had: 

a voucher for Daytona racing 

a voucher for a meal for 4 at The Boathouse 

a donation of a morning of free child care 

a hand knitted baby blanket 

Thank you so much for your donations, they are much 

appreciated but we would love some more! 

Please contact Mrs Litten for more details. 

 

Maths 

We’ve had another exciting week working with our maths 

consultant who has been in school again. She has worked 

with staff and also led training on bar modelling. 

Look at this video for more information https://

www.youtube.com/watch?v=I6Ipio8JntU 

mailto:Claire.ryan@siemens.com

